From: Lithgow City Council

Sent: Thu, 18 Feb 2021 08:10:25 +1100
To: Technology One Connect
Subject: FW: Artillery gun

#ECMBODY

Amy Tamasauskas | Records officer

Records | Lithgow City Council
Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

From: I
Sent: Wednesday, 17 February 2021 8:39 PM

To: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Artillery gun

| write in reference to the possibility of Council acquiring an artillery gun from the ADF,

| see it as a great benefit to the gun museum and would not be out of place at the front of the Small
arms factory in Methven Street.

It would serve as a landmark for tourists looking for the museum.

The area is well lit at night and there is plenty of space for the gun to be placed.

Lithgow has a proud history in gun manufacturing and this artillery piece should serve as a monument to
those who have worked in the industry.
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